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June 12, 1979

ACRS Members
ACRS Technical Staff

APPARE*IT FALSE STATEMENT AT THE ZI.94ER ACRS SUBCCMMITTEE
.

I have attached for your convenience a copy of the May 16, 1979 letter
describing apparent false statements made to the ACRS during the Zimer
review. 'Ihis matter is currently being investigated by I&E. It is ex-
pected that the investigation will be completed by early July. Discus-
sions on this matter have been scheduled for the morning of June 14,
1979. John Stolz, Walter Haass and Dudley 'Ihompson will be available to
answer any questions which you might have.

1

R. Savio
Staff Engineer

Attachment: as stated
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